VILLAGE OF BERRIEN SPRINGS

112 NORTH CASS ST., P.O. BOX 182, BERRIEN SPRINGS, MICHIGAN 49103

April 19, 2023

To whom it may concern,

On behalf of the Village of Berrien Springs, I am pleased to offer my support for the North Main
Street Mural Greenspace project. This collaborative project will beautify a downtown building and
offer a space for residents to relax and enjoy beautiful artwork.

As the Village works towards its goal of bringing people downtown through activities and
initiatives, I lend my full support to this project in the hopes that it will be an additional way to
bring our community together by working with local businesses, the school system, and the
residents. I see the North Main Street Mural Greenspace project as a catalyst for continued
community growth.

We hope you will look positively at this grant application. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

=

Sheila Snyder
Council Member, Village of Berrien Springs

The Village of Berrien Springs is an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer



